





## STIFTELSEN BRÖDET

News letter to friends and supporters

Christmas 2019, New Year 2020

## Dear Friends and Supporters,

Thank you all who listened to the call from the Foundation concerning soft toys and other Christmas presents. Here are some samples of what was sent to us.





Eva

Lollo and Eva worked hard at packing all the Christmas gifts. Now the packages have arrived in Moldavia and Romania and the children can enjoy a Merry Christmas.



From our friends in Hapsal, Estonia, this nice Christmas and New Year's greeting has come to all of us through the two lovely snowmen.

## Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

wishes SB Foundation (Stiftelsen Brödet) Lena, Roger, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar





Lollo